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17 July 2016 
 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Via Email: info@asx.com.au  
 
Attn: Ms Johanna O’Shea 
 
 
 
Dear Ms O’Shea, 
  
 

Request For Voluntary Suspension 
 

The Board of Bligh Resources Limited (ASX: BGH) (Bligh Resources or the Company) refers to the 
request for a trading halt sent to the ASX on 14 July 2016. The trading halt was requested to 
complete a Capital Raising. 

The Company requires additional time to complete its announcement on the above matter and 
therefore requests a voluntary suspension.  

The following information is provided in relation to this request: 

1. The suspension is sought so that the Company can manage its continuous disclosure 
obligations by releasing an announcement on the above event. 

2. The suspension is sought until the earlier of the commence of trading on Tuesday 19 
July 2016 or when the announcement is released to the market.  

3. The suspension will end at the commencement of trading on Tuesday 19 July 2016 or 
when the announcement is released to the market. 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be 
granted. 

Should you have any queries regarding the above request please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours faithfully 
Bligh Resources Limited 
 

 
 
Ian White 
Company Secretary 
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